
July 26, 2011 

· The Honorable Bill Bogaard 

Office of the Mayor & City Council 

City of Pasadena 

·100 N. Garfield Avenue, Room 5228 

P.O. Box 7115 

Pasadena, California 91109-7215 

Dear Mayor Bogaard, 

795 Magnolia Avenue #5 
Pasadena, California 91106 

(310) 279-7150 

With your blessings, I write this letter to submit my resignation as a Library Commissioner for the City of 

Pasadena. It has been a privilege to serve the community and City of Pasadena alongside committed 

individuals such as Director Jan Sanders and my fellow library commissioners, and I could not have asked 

for better models from whom to learn about public service. 

Because of new priorities and an increasingly challenging workload and travel schedule at work, 

I recently came to the reluctant conclusion that perhaps the post would be better served by another 

individual. I would like to convey to everyone with whom I have worked my gratitude as a proud 

Pasadenan and sincere wishes for continued fulfillment in all endeavors. 

Thank you again for this wonderful opportunity, and I look forward to contributing again in some way in 

the future. 

Faithfully yours, 

Michael Chung 

08/01/2011 
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